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This week, we took last week’s focus on ‘goals’ one step further to

‘aspirations’. We listened to a variety of ideas for future careers

- from archeologists to scientists. 

We explored the idea of how an aspiration for the future may

require many small steps. Creating a series of spots at the front

of the hall, we worked with Millie’s aspiration to become a

professional footballer. As a whole school, we explored each next

step that she may need to focus for on her journey. At the end,

we reflected on the fact that our big aspirations for the future

can be broken down into smaller milestones. 
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Community
V A L U E  I N  A C T I O N

With 4 key values that sit central to the work of the school, we

aim to highlight how we develop these with the children and the

school community. This week, Mrs. Lay and I enjoyed meeting with

Rev. Mandy about how we can work together as partners in the

community. 

At this time of year, many of us are fortunate enough to see food

growing all around, or access the food we need. Whilst there are

harvests going on all around us in the fields and beyond, it is a

great time to think about those who are less fortunate. As such,

we are pleased to share with you details of collecting food

donations for Jimmy’s Night Shelter. You can find out more about

their appeal here. 

From Tuesday 23  September, we welcome families to donate

items for Jimmy’s Night Shelter. You can see a list of desired

items here. These will then be safely transported to Jimmy’s via

the St. Edmund’s collection. 
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https://www.jimmyscambridge.org.uk/2025/08/29/from-harvest-to-home-jimmys-cambridge-harvest-appeal-2025/
https://www.jimmyscambridge.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/08/Harvest-Donation-Suggestions.pdf


In November, Mrs. Lay and
Mr. Grey will welcome visiting
families to Hauxton to share
what’s special about our
lovely school. If you know a
family with a child due to
start Reception in September
2026, please let them know
about our admissions tours.
These will commence with a
talk in the hall and then tours
jointly led by Year 6 pupils.
Details and dates can be
found on the posters below. 

We look forward to seeing
families at the Meet the
Teacher evening next week in
the hall at 6:00pm. This will
include important updates
about school life and the
opportunity to meet your
child’s teacher and see the
amazing classrooms!
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Reception 2026
Admission Tours

Meet the Teacher

Please remember that this
Monday 22  September is a
professional development
day. This means the school is
closed to pupils on this day. 
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Oak
Zaynah I was noticed
for always taking pride
in her learning

WILLOW
Max W was noticed
for a positive and
enthusiastic attitude
to Year 1 learning.

GOLDEN BOOK

SYCAMORE
Akay U was noticed
for being eager to
make connections
and explore new
ideas.

Congratulations 
We are all very proud of you!
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Special Mention
Ollie, Omar and Theo were described by a parent as absolute assets
to the school for how they have cared for their child. They each have
received a star!



Be the best you can be at...

Hauxton 
Primary School

Come and see our warm
and nurturing school that
enables children to grow
into responsible, caring
young people. 4  November - 1:30pm

th

5  November - 9:30am

th

5  November - 1:30pm

th

Mrs. Lay (Assistant Head) and 

Mr. Grey (Executive Headteacher)

will be running group tours for

Reception 2026 admission on:

Reception 2026

There may be 

in-year 

spaces available. 

Please reach out

to check!

Y1 - Y6Caring, dedicated staff

Warm, friendly
environment

Stunning grounds

Breakfast Club and
After School Care

Range of enrichment
and clubs

Call or email to
secure your placeon a tour!

01223 870364 - office@hauxton.cambs.sch.uk

Be the best you can be at...

Hauxton Primary School
We are a small, warm and nurturing school renowned for developing curious,
engaged and caring learners, who are ready for the next step in their learning
journeys. We see learning as well beyond the academic and take a genuine
interest in each child and adult within our school community. As a small,
nurturing school, our skilled and dedicated staff have strong relationships and
engaging interactions with all children within the school. This supports excellent
relationships, leading to pupils feeling happy and safe. We love our happy
school, where our children always come first.

At Hauxton Primary School we aim to support our community to be socially,
emotionally and academically equipped to approach the opportunities and
challenges of the future. We do this through developing a shared understanding
with pupils and adults. This is particularly through our core values of ...
Community, Aspiration, Respect, Engagement

01223 870364 - office@hauxton.cambs.sch.uk




